
Starting in July 2023, all Colorado children will be entitled to 10 free 
hours per week of voluntary, high-quality preschool during the year 
before they enter kindergarten, at no cost to their families.

As Adams County begins planning for the implementation of universal 
preschool, we want to gather the input and ideas from all of our 
community’s early childhood stakeholders.

Please join us for this important conversation about planning for 
universal preschool in our community.

JOIN A COMMUNITY CONVERSATION 
ABOUT UNIVERSAL PRESCHOOL!

Tuesday August 30th @ 5:00 PM
ZOOM Link:

https://mywps.zoom.us/my/adcolco

YOUR PERSPECTIVE MATTERS! 
WE HOPE YOU WILL MAKE 
TIME FOR THIS IMPORTANT 
DISCUSSION. 

Meeting Goals: 
● Allow all voices to be heard. 
● Begin outlining the community 

plan.

Before the meeting, please read the 
LCO Background Information 
Packet  and It has a summary of 
the initiative, relevant background 
information, and details about the 
role of an LCO. 

Thank you for being part of this 
important discussion! 

Questions? Please contact kaltizer@mywps.org

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qJ2ozs1zLZqgF_82h0fs8fhZosWrOrms/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qJ2ozs1zLZqgF_82h0fs8fhZosWrOrms/view?usp=sharing

